
  
 

 
 
 

Did you know……attendance days will no longer be an MIS requirement for 2025?  

As of April 1, 2025, the attendance day statistic will no longer be required reporting in any functional 

centre of the MIS Standards. The new required statistic will become the visit.  

How do these statistics differ?  

An attendance day is the calendar day in which service recipients receive service. A visit is the occasion 

of care that is provided to service recipients.  

For example, a service provider sees a service recipient in the morning for an assessment. The service 

recipient leaves the appointment and goes home. The service provider then follows up with the service 

recipient in the afternoon by telephone. In this scenario, the service provider would traditionally report 

one (1) attendance day. However, when collecting the visit statistic, in this scenario the service provider 

would report two (2) visits.  


